
To Whom It May Concern:

Bethany Sanderson was a student volunteer who assisted with media coverage of a 

homeless event that was held in Jackson Michigan on November 20th 2009.  Bethany 
attended planning meetings as well as met with myself to clearly communicate 
expectations of the media crew for the event.

As a student volunteer Bethany organized the camera crew for the event.  She also 
utilized the free space of the facility that was being used to conduct interviews with 
clients who received services at the homeless event.  Bethany was very professional in her 
relationships that she built not only with the clients and community members but also 
with the businesses that were represented at the event. 

Some of her strengths are that she works well in a team setting as well as an individual.  
She is very reliable and has excellent work ethic.  Bethany has a delightful personality 
and treats everyone with respect and dignity.  She excels in communicating progress, and 
clarifying expectations and any problems that may arise during a project.  I would 
consider it a privilege and an honor to work with Bethany in the future. 

I believe that she would be an excellent candidate for any job endeavors that you may 
have.  Please feel free to contact me at the number listed above.  Thank you for your 
time.

Sincerely,

Megan Springer
Assistant Manager
Jackson Interfaith Shelter 


